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A Happy Tail for Lottie 
In April of 2021 IOLA was adopted from Cause 4 Paws and her name was changed to Lottie.   
 
Her adopter moved from Locust Grove to Woodbridge and then something happened in the family for 
them to fly her to Texas.  This July 16 we were contacted by Hill Country Vet Hospital, Cedar Park TX. 
The owner had brought Lottie in to have her euthanized!  Fortunately, this outstanding Vet Hospital 
told him they would not put down a healthy pet!  Yeah!  The owner claimed she was acting out and he 
had tried to re-home her which failed.  Most of the shelters in TX are full due to the flooding and he 
couldn’t figure out what to do.  
  
The smart people at Hill Country looked at her medical paperwork and there on the top was “Cause 4 
Paws”.  Kelsey started emailing all “Cause 4 Paws” rescues in the country and we got the contact.  We 
had them take Lottie into their boarding facility and get a surrender form. Thank you, Kelsey! 
 
Now the amazing part.  I called Katie who has had contact with Seuk’s Army (an air transport that 
works things out for stranded animals).  They are a wonderful organization out of Culpeper (named 
after a Pilot that died in a crash rescuing dogs from a kill shelter).  Coordinator Karissa went to work 
looking for connections to flights they had coming out of Houston. By the next day they were just 
missing the ground portion.  177 miles by ground to Houston airport.  Thank You, Karissa! And Katie! 
 
I happened to be talking to one of C4P fosters about another of our cats, when I mentioned this case 
to her.  She perked up and said my parents live in Houston and they have been looking for another cat 
to keep their cat company.  Wow!  Did I say C4P is blessed!  After seeing her picture and talking to 
Kelsey at the vet hospital, they were ready to adopt Lottie!  Their daughter set up ground 
transportation and on July 17 Lottie was driven to her new home.  Thank you, Gabby! And Kelsey! 
 
We really appreciate the willingness of everyone involved in this amazing rescue! Lottie especially 
liked the part where she didn’t have to get on a plane again! And got a new and loving home!  
 

 Lottie 

 

 

Buffy!  Before & After C4P! 

What are the numbers? 
 

2024 
Intake of Cats 

368 
Adoptions 

305 
 

2025 
Intake of Cats so far 

212 
Adoptions so far 

131 
 

Lots of Kittens are just getting 
ready for forever Homes 

 
Adoption Events first & third 

Saturdays at PetSmart 
Central Park Fredericksburg Most of the cats that aren’t showing in 

the adoption numbers to the right are 
Returned to their property after TNR. 


